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Technical Delegate’s Report

No driver will start the eleventh Event of the 2015 Formula One World Championship with a new
gearbox.

A seal was broken on the gearbox of car number 08, driver Romain Grosjean, in order to inspect the
gear ratios and associated dog rings for physical damage and as a consequence of this inspection
to change 1st, 2nd, 3rd, 5th, 6th and 8th change gear ratio pair and 2nd/4th, 5th/7th and 6th/8th dog
ring for others of identical specification.

This was done in accordance with Article 28.6d of the 2015 Formula One Sporting Regulations.

Jo Bauer

The FIA Formula One Technical Delegate



